UPDATED COVID-19 PROTOCOLS

March 7, 2022

Dear Clients,

Thank you so much for your co-operation during these past 2 years. You have
made it possible for us to keep our doors open to take care of your furry families.
As of March 1, 2022, we no longer have our door locked — please come in, unless
you are not feeling well. If that is the case, we would be happy to serve you curb
side.

We do ask that you wear a mask.

We ask that only 1 person per pet come into the clinic, if possible. We are still
doing our best to social distance.

Stay tuned as you never know when things will change again!!
Once again, thank you for all for your continued and much valued support!

From,

0,0
All of us at Blue Cross Animal Hospital ‘



